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DEMOLITION WORKS AT 15 COLL PLACE 
Glasgow Housing Association has appointed Safedem Ltd to demolish 15 Coll Place. This leaflet provides 

information about the demolition works and how surrounding residents may be affected. 
 

SITE SET UP 
A site boundary fence has been erected, and displays warning notices alerting passers-by to the dangers 

of demolition sites. The footpath that runs alongside the basketball court leading to the school and 
shops is now closed. Access to the school/shops should be taken via Coll Place up towards Stroma 

Street, then along Forge Street. 
 

DEMOLITION WORKS 
Surveys of the block have now been carried out. All furniture has been removed from the block and we 

have started removing fixtures and fittings from the building including bathrooms and kitchens and 
windows. The asbestos containing materials will also be stripped from the building. All of these materials 

will be removed from the site.  
Once the building has been stripped back to its concrete shell, we propose to demolish the building by 
the controlled use of explosives. The actual demolition by the controlled use of explosives will not take 

place for a number of months but we will keep you updated of developments.  
There will be an element of noise and dust during the works that will be unavoidable,  

but every effort will be made to keep this to a minimum.  
Our operational hours are Monday to Friday 8.00am – 5.00pm  

with occasional weekend working if necessary.  
Security measures are in place ensuring that personnel are on site 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. 

MORE INFORMATION 
If you require any information, please contact our Community Liaison Team, 

Tracey Sinclair or Janet McMillan at Safedem Ltd on 0141 558 3433 or 01382 811444. 
You can also pop into our Demolition Information Centre just at the entrance to the site.  

We are open every Tuesday and Thursday from 10:00am to 2:00pm  
You can now get updates on the website – www.collplacedemolition.co.uk 

 

 CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR HOLIDAYS 
We will be closed for the Christmas and New Year holidays from  

Wednesday 22nd of December 2010 until Monday 10th of January 2011. 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all  

a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 


